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My understanding is that his main gripe is car parking and road infrastructure. As a business man I have to tell you 
that car parking is critical to the success or failure of any project and investment when you want to attract 
consumers. It is the oxygen. Rather than be car unfriendly we need to look at practical solutions of recognising that 
the car is vital to the success of the projects - it brings the footfall to us. 
 
Bond Street in Chelmsford created an additional 288 car parking spaces underground. Look at Bluewater and 
Lakeside built around car parks. Free to boot! That is what potential visitors and customers expect and if it is not 
available they will go elsewhere. Sadly we only have to look at our own travel and parking habits. 
 
Far from reducing car parking space, consideration must be given to how much extra parking might be required 
given a lift in visitor numbers and the location is also critical - Lazy UK Adult will not want to have to walk too far. 
 
It is unrealistic to think we can change people’s travelling habits, it is reasonable to hope that some might use the 
trains and by all means this should be encouraged.  
 
It is very difficult to compare Southend’s connectivity with many other towns or Cities. Few have just one direction 
of entry in our case from the West. 
 
Another major issue is sign posting. We should have sign posting on the 
A127 and the A13. Large brown signs directing people to our magnificent facilities should start at the boundary and 
follow on consistently along those two roads. It will serve both as a directional aid and importantly market the 
attractions to the visitor. 
 
Please listen to the local businesses, it is us who know what potentially will and will not work commercially in the 
town and the requirements to facilitate this.  
 
Working in partnership will lead to the successful regeneration of our town. The start has been positive let’s carry on 
the good work together. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Nigel Havens 
 
Managing Director 
 
SUMMARY 
 
The success of the Seafront development is dependent on the provision and planning for Car Parking. Increase 
visitors means increase Car parking. 
Signage for the the towns facilities should be consistently featured on A13 and A127. Not just for directional but 
promoting what we have for the visitor to see. 
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